
EVERYONE DESERVES A  HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

School Parliament have decided 

to have a whole school family 

dress up day!  Rather than a 

money donation please bring in 

donations of the following items 

on Friday 1st February.   

Suggested donations 

 Toiletries 

 Powdered milk 

 Tea/coffee 

 Tinned/Packet food 

 Biscuits 

No one should be hungry! 

THANKS 
Made by School Parliament 


